
                                                       Picture Rally Correction Sheet. 

 

Sorry people it would seem we have an incorrect picture of the Colkirk Crown pub sign it seems that the 

pub closed in early Feb 2018 and reopened later that month with its original black signs instead of the 

flashy gold one we show. 

 

 

 

            
 

                    The one we pictured                                                              and how it is now. 

 

          As long as you visited Colkirck and took a picture as proof you will get full marks. 

 

 

Anne & Mick. 

  


